
 
 
 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for Pasadena Independent Schools District in Pasadena, TX in fiscal 

year 2023. 

The entity to receive the funding for this project is located at 1515 Cherrybrook Lane Pasadena, 

TX 77502. 

The funding would be used to fund the High School to High Wage project which will help 

Pasadena ISD ensure their students have access to the proper and up to date equipment, 

resources, and training so that they are prepared to enter the workforce and fill employment gaps 

in high demand, high wage occupations vital to the economic and socio-economic success of the 

Texas 29th Congressional District and greater Houston area. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

M 
Sylvia R. Garcia 

Member of Congress 


